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An exhibit of Mary Lizotte’s watercolor paintings was held at 
the James Curtis Public Library in Hanover.   There were twenty 
large paintings on display for the month of August.  Mary is a Copley 
Master, a member of New England Watercolor Society and 
represented by Art Boston.  Locally, her work shows at Fernwood 
Gallery in Norwell.  Becky Haletky was awarded June 2010 in 
the North River Arts Society calendar competition for her 
watercolor, The Seascape. She will have a one person exhibit entitled 
Time to Eat  at the Culinary Archives Museum at Johnson and Wales 
University from Jan. 26 through May 29, with a reception on 
Saturday, January 31 from 2:00-4:00. The museum features diner 
memorabilia, antique kitchen utensils and other culinary surprises. 
Her next workshop in Ireland will take place August 10-20, 2009. 
The group will explore County Donegal as well as County Mayo. For 
more information go to www.artbecko.com. Page Railsback 
showed at Linden Ponds for the month of December. She is also 
leading a workshop during the week of Feb 23-March 2 in Puerto 
Vallarta Mexico. Come along and PAINT!  Just printed is a new 
children's book entitled Wedding Time for Emmie and Jake 
illustrated by Sally McCarthy and written by Penny 
Castagnozzi.  Sally will have an Oil Painting Demonstration at the 
Weymouth Art Association on January 17.th  Dianne E. Miller 
had two works accepted into the Plymouth Guild Juried show and 
won a second prize in the sculpture category for her work entitled 
Nesting Instincts.  Dianne Panarelli Miller’s painting Family 
Ski will be featured in the month of January of North River Art 
Association's annual Calendar contest.  Dianne will be holding a still 
life demo at Plymouth Art Guild on Friday, January 30, 2009. 
8:00pm.  Congratulations to Gallery Artists who exhibited in the 
New England Watercolor Society Exhibit held at the Art Center in 
September.  Painters Anne Belson, winner of the Canson Fine 
Papers Award, Julie Blanchard, JoAnne Chittick, Jane 
Flavell Collins, Mary Callahan, Becky Haletky, Jack 
Haran, Burton Longenbach and Betty Rogers, winner 
of the M. Graham & Co. Award participated in the exhibit, juried by 
Don Andrews.  Three Gallery Artists won prizes in the Members’ 
Watercolor category at the Quincy Art Association’s ArtsFest 2008 
held in September.  T. Nicholas Phakos won First Prize for 
The Red Bar; Sit Awhile by Virginia Wilson won Third Prize; 
and Mary Smith won an Honorable Mention for Boston from 
Quincy Bay. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Gallery Artist Newsletter 

Please send news about Gallery Artist happenings to: 
galleryartists@ssac.org  Deadline for the next newsletter is March 5. 

 

 Gallery Artists send word…  
Irma Cerese was invited to participate in Holiday Favorites at 
Oceanside 17 Studio and Gallery in Hull on view until January 18, 
2009, and a group show of gallery artists at Chatham Village 
Gallery. She also participated in the annual members’ exhibition at 
the Attleboro Arts Museum. Earlier, one of her paintings was 
included in Explosions of Color at the Cape Cod Art Association, 
Barnstable, MA.  Ruth Ann Wetherby-Frattasio, Sarah 
Roche, and Kay Kopper will be part of an exhibit this spring 
at the South Shore Natural Science Center in Norwell. Heroes and 
Villains: Natives and Invasive Plants, an Art show by New England 
Society of Botanical Artists (NESBA) March 3-April 4, 2009.  Meet 
the artists at the opening reception on Saturday, March 7 from 5-7 
PM.  Artists will provide demonstrations on Saturday-March 21, 28 
and April 4 from 1-4PM.  Special preview for teachers and collectors: 
March 5 from 3-5 pm.  Donna Rossetti-Bailey, of Marshfield 
has been awarded the Pastel Painters Society of Cape Cod Award at 
the NH National Pastel show for her painting, The View.  Pink Sky 
Reflections has won the Pastel Society of New Hampshire Award at 
the CT Pastel Society Renaissance in Pastel National Exhibit in West 
Hartford, CT and Walk to the River was a finalist in the North River 
Arts Association 2010 Calendar Competition. Marsh River Reflections 
has been accepted into the 12th Exhibition Web Show of the 
International Association of Pastel Societies, which can be viewed at 
the IAPS website through April 2009 at 
www.pastelinternational.com/competitions. Donna’s pastels are 
being featured at T. Benjamin Fiske Fine Art, 1162 Washington 
Street, Dorchester Lower Mills.  Please feel free to contact Donna 
with any questions about her classes, workshops or the Donna 
Rossetti-Bailey set of Terry Ludwig Pastels at 781-834-6820 or 
DLRB@comcast.net . Beverly Rippel's work was included in 
several national juried exhibitions recently: Out of the Blue at The 
Attleboro Arts Museum, The Blanche Ames National Juried 
Art Exhibition at the Ames Mansion, No. Easton.  Cambridge Art 
Association's Northeast Prize Show (juried by Nicholas Baume),and 
up now at CAA's K.Schultz Gallery is BLUE, juried by Jen Mergel, 
from the Institute of Contemporary Art, Boston. Beverly was invited 
to exhibit her work in this year's ARTcetera Aids Auction at the 
Boston Center for the Arts, where her sold piece contributed to the 
$400,000 contribution for the cause.  
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Exhibition Calendar 2009 
 

Bancroft Gallery  
January 16-February 22 

Trees 
Gallery Artists Exhibition 

Juried by Emily Eveleth 
March 6-April 19 

White, Black & Shades of Gray 
Juried by Sidney Hurwitz 

 
Dillon Gallery 

January 16-February 22 
Layer Upon Layer: Seven Printmakers 

Curated by Monice Morenz 
James Baker, Beverly Carreiro, Chuck Lathrop, Esther Maschio, 

Monice Morenz, Stephanie Roberts 
March 6-April 19 

Local Color: Rita Brace, Virginia Holloway, Mary Lizotte, 
Carole Thurlow and Paula Villanova 

 
Manning Lobby: Faculty Feature 

January-February: Ann Conte 
March-April: Dianne Panarelli Miller 

 
Crossen Student Gallery 

January-February: 
Students of Donna Rossetti-Bailey 

 
Satellite Locations 

Paul Pratt Memorial Library 
January-February: Sara Holbrook 

March-April: Mike DiRado 
 

South Shore Conservatory 
November–January 

Music Circus Gallery: Judy St. Peter and  
Karen Freiberger Hughes 

Palmer Gallery: Daniel Roy 
 

February-April 
Music Circus Gallery: Nancy Howell and Sally McCarthy 

Palmer Gallery: Andrea Kemler 
Reception: February 27, 6-8 pm 

 

 
 
Welcome New Gallery Artists  

 

This October, we welcomed five new Gallery Artists to South Shore 
Art Center.  Joreen Benbenek of Marshfield,  Jeff 
Elderedge of Middleborough, Ann Guiliani of Dennis, 
Anthony Pilla of Duxbury and Paula Villanova  of 
Hingham.   

 
 

Exhibition Opportunities 

Trees 
Juried by Emily Eveleth 
January 16-February 22 
 
White, Black & Shades of Gray 
Juried by Sidney Hurwitz 
Professor Emeritus, Boston University 
March 6-April 19 
Open to all artists  and all media. 
Entries due January 30. 
For Prospectus, visit our website: www.ssac.org 
 
 
 

Mark your Calendars! 

 Off the Wall 
Special Event  

100 Pieces of Art, 100 Chances to Win 
SOUTH SHORE ART CENTER Galleries 

Saturday, February 28 
Please consider donating to the event & 

participating in the Open House on Sunday, 
March 1.  Call or email Diane Kennedy  

for more details: dkennedy@ssac.org 
 

Peter Alden 
Sunday, February 8, 4-6 pm 

Peter Alden will hold a talk on the  
Past, Present and Future of  

New England’s Trees.   
$10M/$15NM 

6 
Arts Festival on the Common 

June  19, 20, 21 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


